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To: Program of All-Inclusive Care for the Elderly (PACE) Organizations 
 
From: Pam Smith  
 Director, Division of Long-Term Services and Supports  
 
Date: December 15, 2022 
 
Re: Transition of State PACE Administration  
 
The Department for Medicaid Services (DMS) is notifying PACE organizations of an upcoming 
change in program administration at the state-level. Effective January 1, 2023, administration 
of PACE in Kentucky will transition from DMS to the Department for Aging and Independent 
Living (DAIL). PACE organizations will continue to have a three-way agreement with DMS and 
the Centers for Medicare and Medicaid Services (CMS). DAIL will take over all other aspects of 
PACE administration including enrollment of organizations, monitoring, and technical 
assistance. PACE organizations should use the following contact information for DAIL:  
 

• Phone Number: (888) 804-0884 
• Email:  PACE@ky.gov 
• Website: https://www.chfs.ky.gov/agencies/dms/dca/Pages/pace.aspx 

 
If you have questions about this transition, contact one of the following Cabinet for Health and 
Family Services staff members: 
 

• Phyllis Sosa - Phyllis.sosa@ky.gov  
• Michelle Zimmerman - michelle.zimmerman@ky.gov  
• Alisha Clark - Alisha.clark@ky.gov   
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